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June 1, 2015 

 

Toronto & East York Community Council 

Toronto City Hall, 100 Queen St. W., 2nd floor 

Toronto ON M5H 2N2 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing to request that SummerWorks Performance Festival's 25th 

Anniversary Party be declared an Event of Municipal Significance. The event 

will be held on Saturday August 8th from 8pm -  11pm at Sorauren Park. 

 

Now in its 25th year, SummerWorks is Canada's largest curated 

performance festival.  The Festival is widely recognized as one of the 

most important platforms for launching new Canadian artists - locally, 

nationally, and internationally. For 11 days every August, 

SummerWorks hosts over 500 artists, performing in over 60 

performance projects. The Anniversary Party will celebrate this 

accomplishment, by bringing together the artistic community and 

general public for a free outdoor concert.  

 

Please feel free to in touch with any questions that you may have about 

this event. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nick Hutcheson 

General Manager 

SummerWorks Peformance Festival 

 

 

 


